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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Sycamore 

 Class 

99.3% 

this 

week! 

 

 

 

CHESTNUT 98.7% 3 10 32 

PALM 94.7% 0 4 + 1 26 

SYCAMORE 99.3% 2 11 25 

ELM 97.3% 1 7 25 

OAK 96.% 1 6 22 

HAWTHORN 98.6% 0 9 + 1 20 

ASH 97.9% 1 8 19 

HAZEL 94.% 3 2 13 

NURSERY AM 95.2% 0 5 + 1 12 

WILLOW 94.3% 6 3 12 

NURSERY PM 84% 0 1 + 1 6 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 12th May to Thursday 18th May 2017 

    Mariana in Elm will be 5  Zuzanna in Willow will be 6 

   Ethan in Sycamore will be 7  Kenzie in Chestnut will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Friday 26th May—Break up for half term 

Monday 5th June—Teacher Training Day children not in school 

Tuesday 6th June—Children back to school 8.45a.m.  

Friday 7th July—Annual reports sent home 

Wednesday 12th July - Year 2 production. 6.00pm 

Thursday 20th July—Nursery class graduation  

Friday 21st July—Family picnic—break up for summer  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 96.7%  
We have met our target this week, well done everyone! 

NEW MENU 

School council held a meeting this 

week in school. Following the  

meeting the children asked Mrs Le 

Gros if they could have Spaghetti Bolognaise 

back on the dinner menu which she agreed.  

The new menu starts on Monday 15th May and 

can be found on the reverse of this newsletter.  

School council also requested that following 

the successful street party to celebrate the 

Queen’s 90th birthday last year the children 

would like a street party again this year, watch 

this space!  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Now the warmer weather is here please  

apply sun cream to your child before school.  

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2017 

Please donate your Sainsbury’s  

vouchers to school. Thank you to everyone who has 

collected them over the last few months. School can 

now count the vouchers to see how much equipment we can order.  

 MILK 

The cost for next half term for milk is 

£4.08  Please return the reply slip to the 

milk letter by Friday 19th May to let us 

know if your child will have water or milk next half 

term. We need the slip signed and  

returned even if you don’t pay. Thank you.  

National Epilepsy Day 

Thank you to everyone who  

supported school in wearing purple 

yesterday to highlight the  

neurological condition of the brain Epilepsy.  

REQUEST  

We would be grateful for any  

donations of dolls and toy  

pushchairs for the children to 

play with at lunchtimes. Please 

pass onto the class teacher or bring to the 

office. Thank you  


